
 

 Reception Summer Term 2022 Newsletter 
Welcome back! We hope you have had a wonderful Easter Break. This 

term our new topics will be ‘Who Are the Famous Characters inside 
my books?  ’ And ‘Should Goldilocks say sorry? ’ 

‘If you can dream it then you can do it! Now, go out there and change the world” 

  

Dates for your diary 
 

25.04.22 – Fairy-tale Ball 
26.04.22 – Cricket Day – children to wear sports 
clothes 
24.05.22 – Sports day.  
 

 
Please see the school website for further dates.   

  
English Speaking Board is designed to 
improve communication by developing 
speaking and listening skills.  
We will be continuing our ‘show and tell’ 
linked to what the children are learning about.  
We will also be learning rhymes such as ‘Miss 
Polly had a Dolly and Zoom, zoom we’re going 
to the moon’. 

 
 

                         This term we will be learning to: 
 Write using story language. 

 Write simple phrases and sentence that can be read 
by others. 

 Spell some red words.  

 Measure, including volume and capacity. 

 Numbers to 20. 

 Numerical patterns, including doubling halving, 
sharing, odds and evens.  

 Read simple sentences aloud. 

 Understand key events in stories.  

 Demonstrate understanding when talking with 
others about what they have read. 

 Looking at the celebration of Eid 

 Using texts to look at similarities and differences of 
life in this country and others.  

                    

Donations  

Donations of tissues would be gratefully 
received.   

A donation towards school fund would be 
gratefully received.  This is £1.00 and should be 

paid on a Monday via Parent Pay.  

Things your child needs in school everyday 

                                                    
 As part of our curriculum, we do lots of learning outside and messy play. Please ensure 

your child brings a waterproof coat every day.  
 All children need to have a PE kit in school at all times. Please ensure all clothing is clearly 

labelled and PE kits are in a cordless bag.   
  

Dalmatians EH PE -   Monday  
Dalmatians EH Forest School - Wednesday 

  

  
  

Homework:   

Summer 1: Go for a summer walk – look for 
the seasonal changes. Can you record these 
by taking picture or capturing it in a 
drawing? What do you notice – how do you 
know it is summer?  
Summer 2: In school this term, we are 
looking the story of Goldilocks and the 
Three Bears – please have a go at making 
porridge that is just right for you!  Will you 
add any toppings?  


